
WinterLight! 
The Library, The Green and the Oxblood Mollies 

 invite you to join a mini-Festival of Light   

Sunday 12th 

February 
FIRST  lantern-making 

 12 to 2.30pm Children’s 

Club, at the Library 

THEN  at 4.30pm  Oxblood 
Molly  will be dancing  at at the Library 

  AND THEN  5pm to 6pm   
 The Mollies will lead a 

lantern-lit procession  

 to the Green  
             as you’ve never seen it before ! 

 
ALL WELCOME  *   Hard surface most of the way 

Bring a light  * Bring a hot drink  
Wear warm clothes and sturdy shoes 

 
 The Library 01986 875095    thegreen@halesworth.net 

mailto:thegreen@halesworth.net

